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Dear Planning Inspectorate,
 
I can confirm that Slough Bourgh Council, as Local Planning Authority, are satisfied with
the pre-application consultation in relation to the Development Consent Order
application for Slough Multifuel, as set out in the Consultation Report dated September
2022. The LPA consider that the applicant has engaged in accordance with the
requirements of sections 42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended).
 
Kind regards,
 
 
James Guthrie
Senior Planning Officer
Planning & Transport
Slough Borough Council
Observatory House
25 Windsor Road
Slough
SL1 2EL
 
Tel       
 
Please don’t print this email unless you really need to – think of the environment.
 
We have changed the way we tell you about planning applications in your area.
https://www.slough.gov.uk/planning/changes-planning-publicity
 
Data Protection:
 
Under the Data Protection Act 2018, we are required to gain your permission to keep
personal details for you. Slough Borough Council and its agents may share this
information with government and local authority departments and other authorised
organisations for administrative, statistical and research purposes. For further
information please see Your privacy. 
 
Emailing personal details to this email address gives us your informed consent. If you
have a query in relation to fair processing, please email
DataProtectionOfficer@slough.gov.uk
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